

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

March 2, 1993

Merry C. Sunday 4604 Creek Court Oklahoma City, Ok 73135

Dear Merry,

Attached are copies of letters to the Chancellor and the President of OU per your request.

You mention the possibility of a class action suit through an Iranian student who has a similar complaint. Please keep me informed about this and other pending actions in order that I may provide appropriate support.

I am happy to hear that Bacone was able to step in to help Warren obtain his technician certification. Although situations like those he experienced at OU can be very debilitating, I hope he will maintain equilibrium in the midst of the battles and pass his certification exam in July.

Please let me know if my office can be of further assistance.

Sincerely

Wilma/P. Mankiller Principal Chief